
 
 
 
 
 
 
      November 30, 2020 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
In applying to renew my Medical Physician license in Pennsylvania, I am asked 
whether I maintain current medical professional liability insurance in the 
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania, and I answered “no”.   
 
The explanation is that I am not practicing medicine in Pennsylvania.   
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 
 
 
Thank you very much, 
 

Sondra Dantzic, MD, FACOG 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 




